Feed BRITE Walk-a-thon

Fundraiser and Bright World Week activity to help the BRITE School in Haiti





The Bright School is working to help the BRITE (Building Relief Internationally Through Education) School in Haiti feed their students during the summer months. Only \$10 feeds one student for the entire summer. Most students at BRITE walk an average of 20 to 30 minutes to school, and some walk up to two hours one way and through rivers.

To raise money, our students will walk laps around the track on Thursday, April 11, during Bright World Week. Students may raise a maximum of \$10 each for walking. Students may collect money from family, friends or others, and they will earn tickets for each lap walked. The money is due on April 11 with the form below. Cash and checks made out to Bright School will be accepted.

Students in JPK, PK and kindergarten will earn two tickets for each lap they walk. Students in grades 1-5 will earn one ticket per lap. Parents may earn tickets for their children if they attend and volunteer to help during their child's P.E. class.

Feed BRITE Walk-a-thon Donation Form

Student name
Grade Teacher
Amount Donated \$
Cash or check (circle one)
Please bring to your teacher by April 11.
Thank you for helping the children of BRITE School in Haiti!